
Pulpit Announcements 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 31, 2022 
 

 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal, in 

support of the charities and pastoral outreach of our Bishop. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Josephine and Angelo De 

Amelia. May they rest in peace! 

 

• In the narthex this weekend, we have sign-ups for our Nocturnal Adoration this Friday- 

Saturday (August 5-6). Please be generous with your time and give the Lord an hour of 

prayer! 

 

• This weekend in the narthex, we again have sign-ups for our Saint Cecilia Girls’ Choir. All 

girls and young women of the parish are invited to be a part of the choir! 

 

• This Friday, August 5, at 7:00 PM, we have our monthly Mass of the Sacred Heart. 

Confessions follow the Mass and continue until Midnight. 

 

• This Saturday, August 6, at 11:00 AM, we have our monthly Healing Mass with the 

Anointing of the Sick.  

 

• Despite not having Sisters come to our parish, we will still launch its Children’s Faith 

Formation program on Wednesday, September 7. Registrations are now being taken in the 

Front Office for Children’s Faith Formation, as well as Middle School and High School 

Formation programs. Here are the registration forms: Kindergarten to 5th Grade;  6th Grade 

to 8th Grade; 9th Grade to 12th Grade. There are also copies in the office. All children who 

are signed up must be from families who are registered at the parish. As a sign of our 

commitment to Christian formation, there is no fee for the program.  

 

• For the Children’s Faith Formation program, we are in need of volunteers to serve on our 

meal teams and as hall monitors. Please contact John Paul Rusciolelli if you can help: 

jrusciolelli@charlestondiocese.org 
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